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Currently FCDS is not accepting 2021 data in v21 XML format. Any Florida registrars with 2021 data 
should hold off submitting 2021 data until receiving notice from FCDS this summer. 

CRStar by Health Catalyst wants to clarify for our Florida clients the data format that should be 
submitted to FCDS. We do not have an XML version of NAACCR18 for our Florida clients to submit, 
so all pre-2021 data should be sent in the v18 fixed-width format. 

The only change to the State Export screen is the option to choose an export data format. 

You may run your GenEdits on the state export screen prior to submission. 
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When running edits in both the abstract and export, your state edit set needs to be set to 
NACR_v21B. 

After ensuring the edits are clear the user will then change just their FL_V18D edits as shown 
below and export their file for the state once more. 

After the file is uploaded to the state, please set your FL edits back to NACR V21B. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
According to the FCDS email dated 02.02.2021, all current requirements remain unchanged for 
V18 fixed width file upload. 
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